SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the August 5th 2012 meeting of the SLO Bytes of the Board of Directors.

Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, John Waller, Alan Raul, Bob Mires, Ralph Sutter
Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Bob Grover

The meeting was called to order at 11:45 p. m.  The minutes for the 05/03/2012 Board Meeting were approved as submitted.

Earl Kaplan opened a lengthy discussion of door prizes awarded at the General Membership meetings.  He asked what importance the drawing had for SLO Bytes members.  Was it a primary motivation for attending the meetings?  How often should prizes be awarded?  How many prizes should be offered and what should be their value?
The Board discussed how declining membership limited the amount of money available for these gifts.  It rejected the option of raising dues to increase revenues.  It also recognized the need to set aside sufficient funds for foreseeable club expenses; rent, insurance and equipment in addition to awarding prizes.  After careful consideration, the Board voted to suspend door prizes.
John Waller stated that he had contacted Kyle Wiens, the founder of iFixit and that Wiens had agreed to give a presentation on his company at the September 2012 meeting. 
The meeting ended at 12:45 pm.

Ralph Sutter
